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  Walk on the Wild Side Scholarship: 

  Who is eligible: Students attending college for the 2023/2024 school year 

  Amount: $500 

  Deadline: June 16, 2023 
 

 

The city of Winston will be hosting a wine walk on July 1, 2023 as a fund-raising event for the 

spay/neuter program of Douglas County. As part of the event, we have partnered with Umpqua 

Valley Arts Association to offer a people’s choice scholarship for 1 student chosen by attendees 

at the fundraiser. 

 

Participating students will be featured on the event’s website and will need to register with the 

event coordinator katie.starkel@cityofwinston.org. To register the following must be 

submitted: a photo of the artist, an image of the student’s art work, and a short paragraph 

about the artist. All mediums are welcome. Subject and content is completely up to each 

individual student, however violent or sexual content will be disqualified and removed. 

 

On July 1st students will be responsible for setting up their display prior to the start of the 

event,  they will have the opportunity to engage with viewers, and the option to sell their 

pieces during the event if they choose. Students will be responsible for removing their art after 

the event has finished. 

 

This scholarship is designed to give young artist experience setting up a display, engage with 

the public about their art, and show their talent to the world.  

 

Voting for the people’s choice scholarship will begin at 3:00 and close at 6:30 the day of the 

event. Please be advised only work displayed at the event will be  

eligible for consideration. This scholarship is open to students  

attending College for the 2023/2024 school year, including 2023  

high school seniors. 

 

Umpqua Valley Arts Association will distribute the scholarship  

to the selected student.  
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